
 

Ladybridge Weekly News 

                                                                                                                                         21st February 2022  
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

The School Council have arranged a movie night on Wednesday 2nd 
March.  The children really want to raise 
money for Cancer Research UK as some of 
them and their families have been affected 
by cancer and they want to do their bit to 
help.  This event is for children from year 1 
to year 6 and will take place at the end of 

the school day until 5.00. All children including children in year 6 will need 
to be collected from school as it is too late for children to walk home on 
their own. 

 
The film that the School Council have 
chosen is Despicable Me 2. You will see the children’s posters 
around school to advertize the event.  This poster was made by 
Nieve – it’s very cute. Tickets for the film night cost £2.50 and 
need to be paid for using Parent Pay only – cash will not be 
accepted.  The ticket includes a drink and a snack.  All money 
raised will be donated to Cancer Research UK.  
 
 
All parents have been emailed a survey to complete about school, 
please do take time to complete the survey.  We really want to 
know your views, things that you love about Ladybridge and things 
that you would like us to improve.  Once I have enough returned 

surveys I will let you know what you all think as a parent group and any actions that we will take 
with your feedback. The office will resend the survey this week, if you have already completed the 
survey thank you, if you have not please do send us your views. 
 

The Talent Show will take place on Friday 25th February at 2.15pm, if your child is in the show you 
will be given a ticket for one adult to watch per family only.  We have had high cases of covid since 
our return to school in January and it is still vitally important that we keep everyone safe and limit 
the number of people in the school hall. 
 
Best wishes  
 
Mrs Hill 



 

Diary Dates  

 Tuesday 22nd February - children return to school 

 Friday 25th February - 2.15 Key Stage 2 Talent Show 

 Wednesday 2nd March - School Council Movie night to raise money for 
Cancer Research UK 

 Tuesday 22nd March - Parents Evening 

 Thursday 24th March – Parents Evening 

 Thursday 31st March 9.15 – Easter Service at All Hallows church 

 Friday 1st April – Break up for Easter 

 Tuesday 19th April – Children return to school 

 Monday 2nd May - Bank holiday 

 Monday 9th May – SATS week year 6 

 Friday 27th May – Break up for half term 

 Monday 13th June – Children return to school 

 Wednesday 27th July – Break up for summer holidays 

This Week our Class Captains are: 
 
Mrs Woodworth/Mrs Kendry – Joshua for being so kind and polite to everyone in class. 
Miss Nugent – Jumana for being a great shoulder partner. 
Mrs Burke –   Adrita for working so hard to make every piece of work beautiful. 
Mr Fenwick –  Ammar for always showing a positive attitude. 
Mrs Davies –   Jazib for being helpful and supportive. 
Mrs Parker –  Jacob for a huge improvement in everything in school. 
 
This week’s Headteacher’s Awards were given to Tahlia and Joshua for aiming high in their lessons 
when I was teaching their class on Tuesday. 
 
This week’s ‘Star Table’ winners are Innaya and Ollie for their beautiful manners and behaviour the 
week before we broke up from school. 

School Uniform 
There will be termly rewards for children who consistently wear the correct school uniform from 
September. Children must not wear sportswear of any kind. May I also remind parents that children 
should be wearing black school shoes.  Trainers can be worn during playtime and lunchtime, but 
these must come to school in a separate bag and be stored in lockers.  

The class with the best attendance last week was Miss Nugent’s class with 94.4%, well done Miss 
Nugent’s class. 
 
Children will be entered into a termly prize raffle for being on-time for school every day and for 97% 
- 100% attendance each week.  Please ensure that children arrive at school before the bell goes at 
8.55 each day.   
 
Good attendance is vitally important for all children in order for them to make good progress.  
Please ensure that your child is in school on time every day. 



 

 

PE Kits 
PE kits are provided by school for all children from year 1 to 6, parents only need to provide pumps 
or trainers.  PE kits will be washed regularly (as needed) by school in non-biological liquid.  If you do 
not wish to use a school PE kit please let your class teacher know and provide a PE kit for your child.  
 
Year 5 will have swimming on Monday each week, all other classes from year 1 to 6 will have two 
lessons each week where PE kits are used.   

The school website address is www.ladybridge.stockport.sch.uk 
The school twitter address is  @LadybridgePS  
The school phone number is 0161 428 5445 
The school text number is 0161 850 1262 
School uniform can be ordered from www.tesco.com/ues 

http://www.ladybridge.stockport.sch.uk/
http://www.tesco.com/ues

